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New standard speed 

BroadbandCTI is now announcing the HOA standard speed of 10mbps. 

Those who had the standard 6mpbs previously offered should see an increase in speed if you have created any account on our website. If you 

have not created an account; please go to bbcti.net and click on the sign up in the upper right hand corner. Once you complete the register form  

you will receive a confirmation email generated by the system. Please click the link to create a password. Once you have confirmed your 

password you will be able to log into your new account and finish the account setup. Please have your HVF MAC ID available to add to your 

account and select from the available internet speed options we have.  

Those that have an account and were paying for the 10mbps as an upgrade package you will no longer be charged for it. 
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